
From: Janet Jones [Jjones@KalamazooUnitedWay.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2004 8:26 AM 
To: Comments, Regs 
Subject: "2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act" 
 
The Community Collaborative of Kalamazoo County, Michigan opposes the OTS 
proposal that would favor rural community development that DOES NOT primarily 
benefit either the low income residents or their communities. 
 
We further urge the Office of Thrift Supervision to delete those provisions 
which continue to benefit the rich and to ensure that the Community Reinvestment 
Act and it's regulations are supported rather than weakened. Thrifts should be 
accountable for what they do in the name of our government and our citizens. 
 
Sincerely 
Janet M. Jones 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Come Visit Us At: 
www.KalamazooUnitedWay.org 
 
Janet M. Jones 
Collaboration Coordinator 
Greater Kalamazoo United Way 
709 South Westnedge Ave. 
Kalamazoo, MI 49007-5099 
 
Ph:     (269) 343-2524 ext 221 
Fax:    (269) 344-7250 
e-mail: Janetj@gkuw.org 
 
United Way... "it's not showing off. it's showing you care." 
 
 


